
From: David Castle 

Sent: 06 June 2023 16:30 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Revised Objection  on 2023/0846/P  

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

We have corrected (in Red) our Objection sent earlier today. 

Please replace with this version. 

Thanks 

 

Objection  (no. 2) Revised 6.8.23 

from 

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY 

Alterations to 12 Holly Mount NW3 

 

This listed building is a part of a complicated complex of two other Listed houses: 

 

-  Nos. 10 & 11 Holly Mount are under  over the `Study` of No. 12. 

-  Part of Nos.16-18 Holly Mount Hill is under the `Living Room` of No. 12. 

 

Lowering the floor of the Study of No. 12 raises structural issues for all four Listed buildings 

It is surprising that Section BB, shown on the plans, has not been included. 

 

Please refuse until more information is given about the internal changes that may affect adjoining 

houses - including a qualified Engineer`s Report. 

 

We would hope to be able to comment further on this application when more information arrives. 

 

 

Comments made by The Heath & Hampstead Society of

Phone 

EMail 

Preferred Method of Contact is Email 

 

Comment Type is Objection 

 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 

protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 

the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 

here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the 

data we hold about you and residents. 

  

 

 


